
 

8 May 2025 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

E-Scooters on Site  

 

I am writing to remind you that e-scooters are not permitted on the school 

site and are illegal to ride on roads and pavements. Most worryingly, there 

are multiple examples of children injuring themselves on e-scooters across 

the country.  

 

On Wednesday evening, some children came onto the school site and 

injured themselves on e-scooters.  

  

Please note: We may involve the police where we have concerns about 

e-scooters being ridden on the school site, as well as to and from school. 

 

The linked poster E-Scooter and the Law is a reminder that although e-

scooters can be legally purchased, it is currently illegal to ride them on 

roads, cycle lanes and pavements. should not be  

h 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

E Capaldi  

Head of School  

 

file://///4316-FS1-25/staff_home$/c.swann/Documents/E-Scooters%20And%20The%20Law.pdf

